
 
 
Product Announcement 
 
 
Date: Sept 23, 2011 
 
 
NetEx is pleased to announce HyperIP release 6.0 which is available, effective 
immediately. 
 
HyperIP Release 6.0 is a feature release that provides support for a Microsoft’s 
Hyper-V hypervisor installations. HyperIP Release 6.0 is a not a mandatory 
upgrade for HyperIP Releases 5.5.1/2/3.  
 
This new release provides the following benefits: 
 

 Support for Microsoft’s Hyper-V virtualization 
 Integrated Components for Windows Server 2008 Hyper-V  
 HyperIP for VMware installation via OVA (support for vSphere 4.0/5.0) 
 Reduces CPU utilization for bandwidths less than 100Mb/s – 

additional tuning parameter for higher bandwidth requirements 
 New CLI commands to perform initial configuration 
 Raw TCPdump exports available 

 
This release is available from Network Executive Software by download, and is 
available as a no-charge upgrade to HyperIP customers of record. 
 
Consistent with our support policy:  
 

HyperIP Releases 5.5.1, 5.5.2 and 5.5.3 are still available with no 
announced end of support dates at this time. Earlier releases are 
unsupported.  

 
For more information, click on the following links: 
http://www.netex.com/support/product-support/hyperip. 
 
NetEx Marketing  


